
Project Update: March 2011 
 
Nevis Turtle Group Participates in Department of Agriculture Open Day 2011 
 
The Nevis Turtle Group participated in Open Day activities held by the Department of Agriculture on 
March 24th and 25th 2011. A flyer speaking to sea turtle conservation was produced and made available 
to the public as were copies of the Sea Turtle calendar for 2011. A quiz competition for schoolchildren 
was held as was a raffle targeting all members of the public. Items such as phone cards and t shirts were 
offered as prizes. The aim was to continue sea turtle conservation education on the island. The activity 
was a successful one. 
 

 

 



 

 

 


